
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

  
  

  
       

        
         

       
        

    
 

     
    

   
  

  
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

     
  

 
      

   
    
     

         
        
        

        
    

         
         

        
  
  

   
 

 

 

  Miller  Environmental  Group,  Inc.
TSDF  in Buffalo Receives  Approval

Miller Environmental Group’s Buffalo, New York  Treatment,
Storage,  and  Disposal  Facility  (TSDF)  receives its permit to 
accept oil and oily water as part of the Part360  solid  waste 
permit  and  received  additional approval for  non-hazardous,
non-regulated  Industrial Liquid  Waste.  Rudy  Streng, Miller 
CEO stated,  “We  are  excited  to  announce  that  we  have 
expanded  our  treatment  capabilities  with  the  opening  of  our
Buffalo  location.  This  facility  complements  the  platform  of 
our  wastewater  treatment  network  and  further  expands  our 
ability  to  service  our  customers”.

This  location  is  a  Permitted  NYSDEC  360  Solid Waste  Facility 
located  in  Western,  NY  and  conveniently  located  just east  of 
the  Buffalo  Metro  Area  in  Lancaster,  NY.  Basic operations 
include  waste treatment,  waste storage, consolidation,
transfer operations, and transportation to final  disposal 
locations.

Miller  Environmental Group, Inc.  is  a leading environmental
services company with teams standing by 24/7, offering 
Industrial Services, Environmental Remediation, Emergency
Response, Environmental Training and Compliance, Waste 
Transportation/Disposal, and more to clients of all sizes and
in varying industries.  For more information visit:
www.millerenv.com

http://www.millerenv.com/
mailto:jhanlon@millerenv.com
http://www.millerenv.com/

